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Ontario Energy Board April 10, 2007

PO Box 2319,
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Review Of Electricity Distribution Rate Design, EB-2007-0031

Att'n, Board Secretary

In response to the notice dated March 30, The Federation of Ontario Cottagers’
Associations Inc. (FOCA), wishes {o participate in this consultation, will make written
comments on the Staff Discussion Paper and wishes to be on the distribution list for
future developments in the consultation. All correspondence should be directed to the
undersigned at the above address.

FOCA also wishes to apply for a cost award.

FOCA represents directly the interests of Hydro One’s seasonal residential class and
indirectly all other customer classes.

FOCA has no other source of funding for participation in such consultations.

FOCA has participated as an intervenor in numerous other OERB Proceedings including
RP-1999-0034, RP-2000-0169, RP-1999-0044 and Hydro One’s original Distribution
Rate Application and was found eligible for costs.

FOCA also participated on an unfunded basis in the CDM consultations and the Cost
Allocation Review Process.

FOCA will be represented by the undersigned and does not intend to retain legal
counsel or other experts.
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John 8. McGee

Consultant to FOCA




